THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
April 16, 2015
SUBJECT:
approve Owner-architect agreement, initial bg1, schematic drawings and capital fund request for new SECURITY entry VESTIBULE projects AT New Highland north park elementary schools.
ISSUE


The Board needs to approve the owner-architect agreement, initial BG1 and schematic drawings and Capital Fund Request for the security vestibule project at New Highland Elementary School and North Park Elementary School.
FACTS


The Board approved to hire Murphy Graves Trimble at the March Board meeting for the security entry vestibule project at New Highland and North Park Elementary School.  The next step is for the Board to approve the initial BG1, Owner- Architect Agreement, and Schematic Plans.  Funding for this project will be through a Capital Fund Request.
  RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION approve the owner-architect agreement, initial bg1, schematic drawings and capital fund request for the security vestibule project at new highland elementary school and north park elementary school.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION approve the owner-architect agreement, initial bg1, schematic drawings and capital fund request for the security vestibule project at new highland elementary school and north park elementary school.
